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February 2, 1959

Mr. Stanwood R. Morss
RR #3
Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Stan:

This letter will verify your reception of a special DX Program broadcast
from WDBQ in cooperation with the National Radio Club. This program was
broadcast from 2:00 AM to 3:17 AM CST on Monday, Jamuary 26, 1959.

Radio Station WDBQ operates on 1490 kilocycles with a power of 250 watts
unlimited.

We resret that interference on the 1490 spot on the dial was heavy during

the period of our DX Broadcast causing you some difficulty in hearing

our special DX prosgram. The "unmodulated carrier" which gave you trouble
— wae also ceusing many other DXers acrogs the country a lot of "headaches".

May we thank you for your report of reception of this special program,
and assure you that it was a pleasure for WDBQ to cooperate with the

National Radio Club.
Sincerely you
“ﬂ:ﬁzzy /5ﬁzz?

For: ry Dors
Program Director WDBQ,

5 Hetun

By: Len Kruse
National Radio Club

PS...We are happy to tell you that we received eight nice reports on the DX
from New Zealand.




